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     I Fully Endorse This Bill in it's Entirety.
My seriuos concerns of being impacted by excessive noise by the Proposed Cherry Tree Wind Farm
as i live approximately 4k from the nearest ( Proposed ) Wind Tubine.  As I already have suffered
from Mental Illness for 20+ years. The impact of of this will undoubtably  force myself to leave this
Tranquil Valley. After Travelling by road to Alice Springs in June this year I had the disappointing
opportunity  seeing - hearing Wind Turbines operating at two different Wind Farms in South
Australia  pulling over at both for a good two hours each. The Excessive Noise was unbearable close
by Wind Turbines were not working however some  of the distant Wind Turbines Were.
Experiencing this first hand absolutely  opened my eyes.   
    Once again supporting this is Bill is essential for me.
William Victor Kelly
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